

B.E.S.T. Group Of Schools, Saudi Arabia

Class: IV

Worksheet

SET B

Subject: English

Examination: Evaluation-1 (2018)

SECTION-A (READING)

A1. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow:

Can you guess what the day of toys, candies, cakes, decorations and gift is called? No, it's not your birthday party. Here is another hint- we sing carols and decorate a special tree. Yes! You are right. It is Christmas time. The birth of baby Jesus is celebrated as Christmas day on 25th December. It is a holiday season all around the world. We send greeting cards to friends and relatives and exchange gifts. Wow! It means a lot of fun. Then we have the Christmas tree. Whether we have young or old everybody loves to decorate the tree with stars, fairies, shiny balls, bells, candy canes and even toys. It looks beautiful.

But what is the best part of Christmas? It is Father Christmas, popularly called Santa Claus. It is said that our beloved Santa lives in Finland. He lives there with Mrs. Claus and countless magical elves who have cute faces with pointed noses. Santa also has flying reindeer. Santa makes preparations for the children all over the world with the help of these countless elves. Toys and gifts are made in the workshop by these little elves who toil day and night to make children happy.

Then on Christmas eve, Santa glides on and visits every home at midnight and leaves gifts for all the good children. Children hang their stockings to receive the lovely candies and gifts made in the workshop. بالمحديدة العالمية ب

Answer the following questions.



Page 1 of 3

1. Whose birthday is celebrated as Christmas and when?
2. How do we decorate the Christmas tree?
3. Where does Santa live and with whom?
4. Who helps him in the Christmas season?
5. How and when did Santa visit every home?
Choose the correct answer
1. Where did Santa live?
a. In America.
b. In Finland
c. In Egypt.
d. In China.
2. What was the name of Santa's animal?
a. A pretty peacock
b. A white colour panda
c. A flying reindeer
d. A yellow penguin
3. Which festival is related to this passage?
a. Holi .
b. Christmas.
c. Diwali
d. Eid.
Fill in the Blanks.
1. Christmas is aseason all around the world.
2. Children hang their to receive the candies and gifts.
3 - 2 - 2 - 2 - 2 - 2 - 2 - 2 - 2 - 2 -
107 9

SECTION-B (WRITING & GRAMMAR)

- B1. Write a personal narrative in 3 paragraphs about your mother.
- B2. Write a summary of your favourite book
- B3. Underline the concrete nouns and circle the abstract nouns.
 - a. Raju was appreciated for his honesty..
 - b. Ronu's too much love for the kitten made her mom sad.
 - c. I find happiness in reading books.
- B4. Underline the conjunctions in the given paragraph.

A new student comes to school but she is much older than you. She just manages her work but happy with her work. Earlier she was in a special school to overcome her learning disability. You feel she is inferior and shun her moves to be friends with you. The teacher observes her behavior and puts her in the best group for an activity.

B5. Rewrite the sentences with correct subject pronoun

- a. Deepu and Monu are best friends_forever.
- b. Shinu is a famous dancer in the school.
- c. Al Abeer is a famous hospital in Jeddah.
- d. My sister is getting married tomorrow.

B6.Rewrite the sentences with the correct conjunctions

- 1. Mr. Yahya was buzy with his work, yet he missed his train
- 2. I like ice cream, so my sister likes chocolates.
- 3. They wanted to eat pizza yet burger.
- 4. Jithu likes to drive the car, so he left the key at home

B7.Underline the subject and object pronoun

- a. I don't like her
- b. He always comes tate to see me and discuss
- c. She likes to play with them.
- d. You are not supposed to drink it.



